

St Joseph's Primary School

Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane

58-62 Main Street Killough Co. Down BT30 7QD

Tel: 02844842072

6th October 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

St. Joseph's PS is committed to providing continuous high quality learning experiences for all our children and so, having carried out a risk assessment, consulted with our employing authority, governors and all staff, school will re-open on Thursday 8th October.

However, it will be necessary to operate a reduced day i.e. school will finish for all pupils at 1.30pm on Thursday 8th and 12.30pm on Friday 9th October. This is so that staff can engage in required cleaning duties to ensure that health and safety is not compromised within our school community.

We will continue to monitor and review the situation and will keep you updated via Parent Mail and the school website. Please ensure you check regularly for updates.

Thank you for your continued support.

Journachalane

Yours sincerely

Mrs F Macfarlane